TUS Bulletin

July 2011

MRC Pay and Grading Review

The National Trade Union Side and MRC management have worked constructively together to develop a proposal for a new pay and grading structure for the MRC.

In August the NTUS will be visiting the units and institutes of the MRC to meet all staff and discuss the proposals. A ballot of union members will follow these meetings.

We will be visiting:

National Institute of Medical Research (Mill Hill)	1 st August
National institute of Medical Research (Mill Till)	1 August
Clinical Sciences Centre (London)	2 nd August
Head Office Swindon and MRC Harwell	3 rd August
Cambridge Units (HNR, LMB/Hutchison, CBSU)	5 th August
Centre for Virus Research (Glasgow)	9 th August
Human Genetics Unit (Edinburgh)	10 th August
Social and Public Health Sciences Unit (Glasgow)	ТВА
Clinical Trials Unit (London)	TBA

If you would like more information on these visits or would like us to visit your unit contact a local or national trade union representative.

NTUS contacts:

Terry McDonald - co Chair NTUS terry.mcdonald@headoffice.mrc.ac.uk

Kelvin Cain - co Chair NTUS kc5@leicester.mrc.ac.uk

Louise Craig - TU Project Officer louise.craig@headoffice.mrc.ac.uk

David Poor - Secretary NTUS dpoor@nimr.mrc.ac.uk









